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NEWSLETTER NO.8 SPRING TERM – 06 MARCH 2020 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 9 

Monday 9th  Whole School Liturgy  08.55 
 Spring Lamb visit to Foundation Stage  09.30 
 Y1/Y2 Music Concert (Private Music Pupils only) 09.30 

Tuesday 10th   School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Governors Meeting  19.00 

Wednesday 11th   Y3 Swimming  08.45 @ Mayfield 
 U11/U10 Girls Netball v Beechwood (HOME) 14.15 
 U11/10 Boys Tag Rugby @ Beechwood (AWAY) 

Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 Parent Consultations  18.00 onwards 
Thursday 12th  4Front Theatre – Fisherman’s Tails (Whole School) 09.00-11.00 
 U9 Boys Tag Rugby v Beechwood (AWAY) 

Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 U9 Girls Netball @ Beechwood (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 

Friday 13th  Awards Assembly  08.55 
Saturday 14th  TUNBRIDGE WELLS ARTS FESTIVAL   

Sunday 15th  TUNBRIDGE WELLS ARTS FESTIVAL   
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

RECEPTION Whole Class  
GROW & LEARN:  For amazing Wow! writing following our visit from the 
Hedgehog Man. 

YEAR 1 Whole Class 
LOVE & GROW:  For being brave and very loving during their visit to 
Wadhurst Manor and for their amazing reading, storytelling and singing. 

YEAR 2 
Olivia GROW:  For huge improvement in Maths with partitioning numbers 

Amber LEARN:  For an excellent dragon story with exciting vocabulary! 

YEAR 3 

The Whole 
of KS2 

LEARN-LOVE-GROW:  For being fantastic Ambassadors for our school with 
their behaviour, beautiful manners and curious minds. 

YEAR 4 

YEAR 5 

YEAR 6 
 
 

 FRIENDSHIP Emily (Y1) For showing kindness to a visiting child.  

MUSIC 
Mollie (Y2) For a beautiful composition. 

Alice (Y2) For learning her notes!  
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SPECIAL MENTION:  Please remember in your prayers Luke (Y3) and Louis (Y3) who are making the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time this weekend with some of their friends from the parish. 
 
A BIG THANK YOU! 

• YEAR 3 CAKE SALE:  Money raised £89 

• YEAR 4 CAKE SALE:  Money raised £115 

•  

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS: 

• CHESS   
Last Friday, the school chess team played in a mini 
tournament at St Lawrence school, Hurstpierpoint. The other 
schools competing were St Lawrence, Forest Row and 
Blackboys, Uckfield.  Our team played very well, winning all 
their matches, to win the tournament and thereby qualify for 
the Division One Final of the Sussex Primary Cup.  
Congratulations to the team and especially Oliver and Hugo 
who won all three games.  Also, special thanks to Mr 
Stockham, who took the team on the long journey to the 
tournament.  Good luck in the final! 
Chess Team:  Oliver, Hugo, Monty and Alfred 
 
ISA RUGBY TOURNAMENT @ the Mead School 
Wednesday 4th March 2020 
A Team: Oliver, Monty (CAPT), Hugo, Digby, Louis,    Alfred and William.  
Results: Steephill v SHS 12-6 to SHS, Rosemead v SHS 11-8 to SHS,   
  Lewes Old Grammar v SHS 6-7 to Lewes Old Grammar. 
  Semi Final the Mead v SHS 5-4 to the Mead.    
  Playoff for 3rd/ 4th Beat Westwood v SHS 12-11 to SHS.    
B Team: Joji (CAPT), George, Milo, Oscar, Rupert, Michael, Dean, Baxter 
Results: The Mead v SHS 10-4 to the Mead, Oakfield v SHS 6-6 draw,  
  Westward v SHS 9-7 to Westward       
  Playoff for 7th/8th Steephill v SHS 14-4 to Steephill  
Very well done to all the boys. Everyone played with determination and enthusiasm throughout and the boys 
were great ambassadors for our school.  A special thank you to Mrs Hughes for her help with the teams. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
U11/10 NETBALL v Skippers Hill Wednesday 4th March 2020 
U11 Team:  Chloe, Izzy, Milly, Olivia, Beatrice, Scarlet & Florence joined by Freya, Liberty & Aryana from Y5 
Results:       10-1 to Skippers Hill 
Player of match:  Izzy;  Attack player: Chloe and Defence Player:  Florence 
U10 Team:  India, Bella, Josephine, Francesca, Liberty, Sophie, Savannah & Sofia  
Results:        0-10 to Skippers Hill 
Player of match:  Sophie and Belle; Defence Player: Sofia and Savannah 
 

£34.32 between 1st October and 31st December 
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PTA 5P CHALLENGE 
Thank you so much for all your donations for the 5p Challenge. It was a really fun challenge 

to be part of and all the classes did so well.  We raised £253.60 in total and the results of 

the class bottles are as follows:  
Nursery - £13.95 
Reception - £38.80 
Year 1 - £35.70 
Year 2 - £17.55 

Year 3 - £43.45 
Year 4 - £58.70 
Year 5 - £27.35 
Year 6 - £18.10 

The School Council has had a meeting to discuss what they would like to spend the money on, their vote is for 
a visit from a Falconry School or Small Animals.  More details to follow….. 
 
UPCOMING PTA EVENTS are: 

• Easter Egg Hunt - Our annual Easter eggstravaganza, with an easter egg for 
each child.  

• May Day Family Social – Check your book bags! The tickets for the May Day 
Family Social are now on sale and were distributed last week. Come and enjoy an early 
evening ‘do’ for all the family. Eat, drink and relax. There will be a bottle bar, drinks for 
the kids, and delicious American diner style food to buy from Chunky’s Airstream trailer. 

• Fundraising Auction - After the success of last year’s auction, we’ll be launching 
another online auction at our May Day social and it will run online 
until the Summer Fair. There will be lots of lovely promises, 
experiences, gifts and vouchers to bid on including the coveted 
parking space! 

• Summer Flower Fair - Celebrating all things natural and 
continuing our theme of sustainability, our annual summer fair will 
have external stallholders, fun, games and lovely food and drink. 

 
OPEN MORNINGS  
Kent College:  

• Fearless Girls – Saturday 13th June 09.00-16.00.  This is an activity day for Y5 girls considering joining Y7 
in September 2021.  It is a fun day of adventure and challenges, and a good way for the girls to get a feel 
for Kent College. 

Mayfield Girls 
• Friday 20th March and Tuesday 21st April (see website for full details http://www.mayfieldgirls.org/Open-events) 
 
 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 

 
Foundation Stage and Key Stage One had a lovely visit on Wednesday 
afternoon from Graham from the Hedgehog Rescue Centre. We learnt 
all about hedgehogs - did you know that they have 5000 prickles on 
their backs and that their favourite food is beetles? The children were 
given the opportunity to stroke Henry the hedgehog and discover that 
the prickles didn't feel 'prickly' but were more like touching a brush! 
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Children throughout the school very much enjoyed all the celebrations for World Book Day on Tuesday, 
including the book swap and the parade at play time. In some classes, they wrote 'pen portraits', whilst others 
read favourite stories. Children in Year One visited older members of our community and had a lovely morning 
sharing books with them. 
Each child has received a book token to the value of £1 which they can exchange for a World Book Day Book 
for free, or they can use it towards a book of their choice.  
Many thanks to the parents for their donations towards Book Aid International which we support annually. The 
sum of £181.90 has been raised to support those children around the world who have little or no access to 
books. 
00 
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